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NIGHT PAY GRIEVANCE 
 
 

 

Dear Colleagues 
 
This is a short note to say that Scott Robertson, a member of the National Shop Stewards 
Group, and I attended the final stage of the above national grievance on Thursday 28th July. 
You are assured that we were robust in presenting the case on behalf of our members.  
 
Apart from challenging the company's findings from the first grievance, we asked Asda to give 
us straight answers to some straight questions. The way in which night workers have been 
treated by Asda, who have cut pay rates without any consultation, is absolutely shameful.  
 
Members will be kept advised of developments. 
 

 
GARY SMITH 

NATIONAL SECRETARY 
Commercial Services Section 
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